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The publication of the BRC Bulletin 
is made possible by the contribu-
tions of our dedicated and talented 
employees. The articles and     
pictures were written, taken and   
formatted by BRC employees. 
Their contributions are greatly  
appreciated! We sincerely hope 
that you enjoy this edition of the       
Boswell Regional Center Bulletin,  
Holiday 2013 Issue. 
  

        Boswell Regional Center Bulletin 

A Publication for Employees, Family and Friends of BRC 

By: Craig Kittrell 

     The Boswell float won first place in the Magee Christmas Parade and also first 

place in the Wesson Christmas parade. They won  second place in the Mendenhall 

Christmas parade.  

     Special thanks go to all who worked diligently to make this happen. Thanks 

goes to Angela for driving and decoration; Greg, Chad, Phillip, and Randy for 

building needed items; Shylah for helping with individuals from Community; 

Robin and Kerri for helping with individuals from the BRC campus; and Kathy for 

the line-up. Last but not least, a big thank you goes to Jeff Martin for allotting the 

small budget for float supplies. 
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Boswell Regional Center 

Thanksgiving Dinner was held on Tuesday, November 26, 2013 in the Big Kitchen on campus.  The 

Thanksgiving Dinner is planned out over several weeks and there are many volunteers from several depart-

ments that join in and help make this a success.  The planning process includes the food, decorations, and the 

order of the dinner.  As one team, this is accomplished.  

Mr. Allen gave a warm welcome to all the staff and individuals and then Bro. Rudy Jackson brought a 

brief message of thankfulness from scripture.   Bro. Rudy then blessed the food and the turkey and dressing 

were served!   

 This is a time of fellowship in a family atmosphere between the unit staff and individuals.  The concept 

of oneness is taken to a different level as we mingle with the individuals we serve at Boswell Regional Center.  

We spend a lot of time with the individuals, and the Thanksgiving Dinner is a time for staff to be able to enjoy 

a meal with the individuals as a BRC family. 

By: Kerri East 
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     If you missed the 2013 Friends and Family, Staff, and Individual Christmas Party this year, you missed a 

real treat! Friday December 13, was a night full of awesome music, good food and wonderful fellowship. Mr. 

Joe McGuffee sponsored Mr. Rocky, who was the entertainment for the night. Mr. Rocky, also known as     

Elvis, brought the crowd to their dancing best as he performed hits from the 60’s… and yes, he could move 

like Elvis also! For those that were not finished dancing after Elvis left the building, Mr. Greg Barnes chose 

some of their favorites to finish out the evening. The food was catered by Mr. James Williams and Tyson 

Foods of Magee….so nobody should have left hungry! Door Prizes were also given away to some staff in at-

tendance.   

     The events committee would like to thank all the staff that volunteered to help. So if you missed this year’s 

event, be on the lookout for next year as plans are already being made. This event was sponsored by Friends 

and Family. Thanks to everyone that has supported Friends and Family Fundraisers during the year. You made 

this possible! 

By. Beth Luper 

Rocky center stage with the band 

Mr. McGuffee (l) and Mr. Rocky 

 also known as Elvis 



Randy Robertson and Angie Tanner of Boswell’s Main-

tenance Department are seen on the rooftop stringing 

lights for the Christmas Season. 

Amber Craft, former employee of Boswell’s Staff 

Development Department, stands with one of her 

beautiful creations used to decorate the Training 

Center for Christmas. 

A L    k Around Boswell 
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STS shows some Christmas Cheer! 
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Boswell Regional Center 

Pinelake Geriatric Services along with other 

departments on campus gathered food for the 

First Baptist Church of Magee. Kerry Bynum, 

Kay Adcox, Denise Brown, Flossie, and Cindy 

Womack were proud to present the food items 

to First Baptist Church of Magee. Our hearts go 

out to the church after the recent fire. 

By: Kay Adcox 

On December 6, 2013, Pinelake Geriatric Services/

Primetimers completed a Community Outreach Project for 

Christmas. Individuals and staff participated in the Blair 

E. Batson Children’s Hospital Toy Drive at the Magee 

Police Department. Toys were picked out by our individu-

als and along with our staff delivered to the Magee Police 

Department. 

Dietary Services enjoys Christmas Snacks prepared by Geriatric Services 
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On November 20, 2013, Pinelake Geriatric Services/Primetimers completed a Commmunity Outreach Project. 

Individuals and staff participated in making items to present to the Veterans at the State Veterans home in 

Collins. Items included were handmade ornaments for Christmas, a Thanksgiving necklace, along with patri-

otic bandannas, cups, calendars, and fans which were placed in 12 baskets. The baskets were assembled and 

presented by our individuals and staff. Staff and residents at the State Veterans Home welcomed us with 

thanks and smiles. All of us at Pinelake Geriatic Serivices/Primetimers welcome every opportunity to give 

back to those who help keep our country free. 

Pinelake individuals along with staff and guests enjoyed their annual Christmas Party. 

By: Kay Adcox 
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Pinelake individuals along with Pinelake/Primetimers staff enjoyed making and giving Christmas Gifts to Bos-

well Administration staff. 

Cynthia Bynum,  Charlene Lloyd, and Priority One Bank have been celebrating Christmas with us since 2003 

and it is truly a blessing to witness.  Cynthia, Charlene and her elves start planning for this annual party in No-

vember by requesting a list of what presents Santa needs to bring.  But their guests start thinking of the party 

and presents much earlier.  They make known their wishes every time they visit the bank employees.  The pre-

sents are great and much appreciated, but that is just one aspect of the party.  Priority treats us all to dinner be-

fore Santa and his elves appear.  After presents are opened and pictures taken with Santa, Christmas Carols are 

sung to cap off the wonderful night.  Everyone goes home with a joyous Christmas feeling in their heart. 



Long ago, there ruled in Persia a wise and good king. He loved his people. He wanted 

to know how they lived. He wanted to know about their hardships. Often he dressed in 

the clothes of a working man or a beggar, and went to the homes of the poor. No one 

whom he visited thought that he was their ruler. One time he visited a very poor man 

who lived in a cellar. He ate the coarse food the poor man ate. He spoke cheerful, kind 

words to him. Then he left. Later he visited the poor man again and disclosed his iden-

tity by saying, "I am your king!" The king thought the man would surely ask for some 

gift or favor, but he didn't. Instead he said, "You left your palace and your glory to 

visit me in this dark, dreary place. You ate the coarse food I ate. You brought gladness 

to my heart! To others you have given your rich gifts. To me you have given your-

self!" The King of glory, the Lord Jesus Christ, gave himself to you and me. The Bible 

calls Him, "the unspeakable gift!" 

  If our greatest need had been information, God would have sent us an educator; If 

our greatest need had been technology, God would have sent us a scientist; If our 

greatest need had been money, God would have sent us an economist; If our greatest need had been pleasure, 

God would have sent us an entertainer; But our greatest need was forgiveness, so God sent us a Savior. 

 

 

Mission Statement  

 

 Boswell Regional Center offers  

Specialized program options to  

Mississippians with  

Intellectual and Developmental  

Disabilities. These programs are  

designed to identify the necessary 

 supports for successful community 

transition.  

With collaboration  

between the individual, family,  

and community,  

dreams can become reality.  
 

Where Dreams Can Become Reality  
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     Boswell Regional Center 

Bro. Rudy Jackson,  BRC 

chaplain 

 

Orlando Rankin (far left) and Bro. Rudy Jackson (far right) 

receive gifts from Westminster Presbyterian church for the 

individuals of BRC. 
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During the December Director's Meeting, 

Boswell Regional Center recognized Jan 

Fairchild of Magee, Ms; Autism Services, 

as November Employee of the Month in 

the area of support/professional staff.  

During the December Director's 

Meeting, Boswell Regional 

Center recognized Employees 

of the Month in the area 

of support/professional 

staff: Employees of the month 

for October were Alfredia 

Smith of Collins, Ms; Pine Lake 

Geriatric and Joyce Windham 

of Mize, Ms; Business Services. 

Boswell Regional Center employees receive Governor's service 

awards in recognition of a total of 30 years of state service. They 

were recognized for the dedication to BRC at the December’s 

Directors Meeting. Pictured are Christine Roberts, 20 years of 

Service, and Jason Kittrell, 10 Years of Service. 



Boswell Regional Center 

Page 11 



Page 12 

Boswell Regional Center 



Boswell Regional Center 

Page 13 

 

 



Boswell Regional Center 

Page 14 


